
COVID-19 Safety information 
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The goal for the Southwest Iowa Maters group is to host a safe and efficient event, reading, 
understanding and following the safety information provided will play a key role in a successful and 
enjoyable event. If you have any safety questions or concerns please contact the meet director.  
 

• We will be following the strictest form of guidelines provided by Federal, State, local health, and 
or facility requirements.  

• Our facility has a 50 person max capacity. This capacity includes event staff, competitors, and 
facility faculty. The registration for competitors will be capped to keep the event in compliance 
with facility guidelines. 

• While in the facility masks / face coverings will be required by everyone unless you are in the 
water competing.  

• Upon arrival to the facility please read and understand the safety signage that is pertaining to 
the layout and traffic flow of the facility.  

o The pool deck will be directional to increase the ability to maintain distance between 
people and allow events to flow in and out of the starting block area.  

o The facility will have spaces identified for walkways and places that competitors can 
place their personal belongings, this will give us the ability to maintain a safe distance 
between people.  

• Before the event everyone will be required to: 
o Fill out the screening form.  

 This will be provided at the front desk for anyone who does not have it 
complete. It will also be available for download at SWIASWIM.COM. You can 
bring the form with you or email it to the meet director.  

o Upon arrival a temperature will be taken. 
• Social distancing will be key in a successful safe event, we ask that you not gather at the far end 

of the pool to cheer on fellow swimmers during events. Only lap counters should be at the far 
end of the pool.  

• Meet results will not be printed and posted at the event to keep people from congregating. 
Results will be posted online at SWIASWIM.com. 

• All safety information should be informative, positive, and easily understood. If there is any 
question about the safety information, ask. It is important that everyone in attendance 
understands and follows the information. 
 
Most importantly of all, use common sense and keep healthy habits in mind. 

 


